
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter - 13th December 2019 

Thank you to everybody who has supported Save the Children by donating money to 

wear their favourite Christmas jumpers today, we have managed to raise £42.  

 

Yesterday all the children enjoyed their Christmas lunch, it is 

always a lovely opportunity for all the children and teachers 

to eat together.   

 

We look forward to welcoming families to enjoy our Christmas Fayre and Carols  

after school today.  Please enter the school via the office entrance as the children 

will be gathered under the canopy area to sing carols before the Fayre starts.  Please then 

exit the Fayre via Class 2. 

 

As always, if you have any concerns please do speak with your class teacher in the first  

instance, they will endeavour to answer any queries and resolve any issues.  Should you need to 

speak with any member of the leadership team please make an appointment with the office.   

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley 

Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680     Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Next week ….Next week ….Next week ….   
Monday 

Aladdin Panto 2pm performance (children 

will be back to school for pick up at 5:15pm) 

Tuesday 

WNAT Christmas Carols (Yrs2-4)

4:30pm @ Springwood High School 

(children will travel to the high school at 1pm)  

Thursday 

Class Christmas parties 

Homework Celebration Assembly 2:30pm  

(parents/carers invited) 

Friday 

Last day of term:  Children may bring in 

their favourite toy/game (no electrical 

items please). 

Stopping/Parking 

 

According to Highway Code 

Rule 243 you should not park 

near a school entrance.  Yel-

low zig zag lines outside 

schools indicate the length 

of road where stopping or 

waiting is strictly prohibited, 

unlike double yellow lines there are no  

exceptions to this rule. 

 

For the safety of everybody please do 

not stop or park on the yellow zig zag 

lines outside of our school. 



A t t e n d a n c e 

w/c 9th December 2019:  

 Reception: 100% 

 Year 1:   91.45% 

 Year 2:   78.75% 

 Year 3:   90% 

 Year 4:   90% 

 Year 5:  88.33% 

 Year 6:   95.71%  

 Whole school 90.63% 

Congratulations 

Year R (100%) 

This week’s stars are:  

Rosie.C (YrR), Harry.M (Yr5) & 

all of Class 2  

Behaviour certificates were awarded 

to: Clay (Yr1) 

Handwriting Award:    

Grace (Yr2) 

Our ‘Thank You’ winner this week is: 

Rosie.M (YrR)  

Well done everybody 

Little Angel Gets Her Wings—10/12/19 and 11/12/19  

Thank you to everybody who came along to watch these fabulous performances and/

or supplied costumes for the children.  We are so proud of every single child for  

taking part and pulling off an amazing show.  The photos below were taken during 

the dress rehearsal on Monday. 

 

 



Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Monday 16th December Aladdin—King’s Lynn Corn Exchange (all pupils) 

Tuesday 17th December Christmas Carols (Yrs 2-4) 4:30pm @  

Springwood High School (parents/carers invited) 

Thursday 19th December *new date*Homework celebration assembly 2:30pm 

*parents/carers welcome to attend* 

Friday 20th December Last day of Autumn term 

Monday 23rd December School closed:  Christmas holidays 

Monday 6th January Back to school: Spring term 1 

Monday 13th January Sally Beadle assembly 

Tuesday 14th January Year 6 transition lesson (Cookery) 

Wednesday 15th January Classic Music Rocks performance (Yrs 2-6) 

Thursday 16th January St Clements Cluster Swim Gala (Yrs 3-6) 

Tuesday 28th January Active Kids Festival (Yrs 1&2) 

*letter to follow* 

Thursday 30th January GB Team Athlete visiting 


